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The Pennsylvania Higher Education
Assistance Agency (PHEAA) is holding free
webinars to assist college-bound students
and their families with navigating the
financial aid process.

Speakers will discuss planning for higher
education financing, comparing financial aid
offers and understanding the Free

Application for Federal Student Aid.

Register to attend the one-hour webinars, which run through July.

 

https://www.telfordborough.org/home-page/page/free-webinars-provide-helpful-financial-aid-info
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpasen.us21.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dad42733add2d5dc5f4866819b%26id%3Deeaee445e7%26e%3Daa2a0f012c&data=05%7C02%7Cmanager%40telfordborough.org%7Ca7bbc31b4d774094c53108dc34670c68%7C6de9c2dfb63f4951bc0235bbd95c4c6f%7C0%7C0%7C638442864419772393%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LJxSvOpVfc8uzN2v6mmDQjdRSx29LvcRpZTl3OD6aEc%3D&reserved=0

